
  

 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 2024 

Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  

30  Year 3 PE 

 

1 Year 5 PE       

Miss Thurlbeck’s 

Class Swimming               

Y5 Chess Club           

Y1 Multi Skills 

2 Year 1 & Year 2 PE                

Y2 & 3 Drama   

3 Year 4 PE 

Y1 Multi Skills           

Taste of America 

Lunch 

4  Year 6  PE 

Y4, 5 & 6 Drama                   

                 

7  Year 3 PE 

 

8  Year 5 PE 

Miss Thurlbeck’s 

Class Swimming         

Y5 Chess Club       

Y1 Multi Skills 

9  Year 1 & Year 2 

PE 

Y2 & 3 Drama   

10  Year 4 PE  

Y1 Multi Skills         

World Mental 

Health Day  -      

Non-Uniform Day 

11  Year 6 PE 

Y4, 5 & 6 Drama     
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TASTE OF AMERICA  

On Thursday 3rd October we will be having a Taste 

of America themed lunch. If your child normally 

brings a packed lunch  to school and wishes to stay 

for the Taste of America lunch, please email      

info@smrc.school by Tuesday 1st October for your 

child’s name to be added to the school meals list. 

N.B. Cost for the Taste of America lunch is 

£2.50. Please can this be paid in advance via 

ParentPay. 

WORLD MENTAL HEALTH DAY 

Come together in yellow on Thursday 10th          
October (World Mental Health Day) to raise vital 
funds and show children and young people they’re 
not alone with their mental health. 

Wear your brightest colours if you don’t have  yel-
low, for our non-uniform day.  

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/
fundraising/helloyellow/  

Collection buckets will be on the school entrance 
gates to raise funds for a new school buddy bench. 

WORLD’S BIGGEST COFFEE MORNING 

A huge thank you to all staff, parents/carers,    

nanas, grans, grandads, aunts and uncles 

who joined us and who sent in donations of 

cakes and biscuits.  

All funds from this event will go towards            

Macmillan Cancer Support.  

KS1 HARVEST CELEBRATION 

Year 1 & Year 2 parents are invited to attend our KS1 

Harvest Celebration in school on Tuesday 15th       

October 2024. 

9.15am - Mrs McPhillips/Mrs Roddy/Mrs Collingwood 

2.45pm - Mrs Smith/Mrs Paget/Mrs Gregory 

PARENTS EVENING 

Parents evening will take place on week commencing 

21st October 2024. 

These appointments will be face to face in the main 

school hall but can be booked online via Teachers 2  

Parents online booking system. A text message will be 

sent out when the appointments are available to book. 

These appointments are a 5 minute catch-up with your 

child’s class teacher to discuss how they have  settled 

in to the new school year. 

If you feel you would require longer please contact the 

school office. 

 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/fundraising/helloyellow/
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